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April 6, 2014

Department of Safety & Inspections

375 Jackson Street - Suite 220

Saint Paul, Minnesota

Mr. Larry Zangs,

The District 10 Land Use Committee met with Susie Odegard & representatives from Prom Management who will be

managing the Como Park Golf Course on March 31. They have requested a waiver of the 45 day waiting period for
a liquor license. District 10 recommends the city grant the waiver.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me or anyone on the District 10 board with any
questions.

Sincerely,
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Kim Moo

Land Use Chair

District 10 Como Community Council

Historic Streetcar Station

1224 Lexington Parkway North, Saint Paul, MN 55103
(651) 644-3889

district10@district 10comopark.ore

www.district 10comopark.ore

cc: Council Member Amy Brendmoen
Council Member Russ Stark



